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21/11/2024  20:16:562024/4822/P COMMNT nadia narain this pub has become a problem for the whole street. I have lived here for over 12 years and it has never been 

as noisy or loud in the time i have lived here. The staff pay no attention to the reisdents that complain. They let 

people sit outside drinking until way past 10 pm. Since Covid more people are having to conduct their work 

from home and it has become impossible on zoom and even on the off hours I cant watch a film on the tv 

because it is SO LOUD.

The Albert has always been a local commodity where locals have gathered and the pub in the past has always 

been extremely respectful of the neighbours as they clients were residents. Now it is total nightmare. I very 

much oppose to anything more the pub is wanting to do. And they would have so much more support from all 

of us if they respected us.
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